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NRC STAFF POSTPONES MEETING WITH PUBLIC ON INDIAN POINT 2

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff has postponed a planned meeting with the public to
discuss Indian Point 2. The meeting will be rescheduled at a later date. That date is being coordinated
with Congressional offices.

A meeting had been planned for Monday, June 19, at the Energy Education Center at Broadway
and Bleakley Avenue in Buchanan, NY.
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